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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Tuesday, January 7, 2020 1:14 PM
To: Jay Mitchell
Subject: 1191 Minnehaha Ave appeal

Hi Mr. Mitchell, 
Marcia Moermond is looking for a notarized power of attorney from Quality Residences stating they are giving you 
decision-making rights for any properties you are involved in to make the repairs and to continue filing appeal(s) on their 
behalf.  This must be received prior to the hearing on  January 14. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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